
From: Catherine Marco
To: Internet: KAJohnson@hollandhart.com
Date: 7/11/2006 10:24:11 AM
Subject: Rio Tinto Energy America

Dear Kelly A. Johnson,

My name is Catherine Marco, and I am Commissioner Lyons' legal assistant.  I am responding
to your email of July 10, 2006 on behalf of Commissioner Lyons, who is presently out of the
office.  You requested a meeting between Commissioner Lyons and the General Counsel of Rio
Tinto Energy America to discuss a transaction concening the Sweetwater Mill and Green
Mountain properties in Wyoming.  

The Commissioner believes that it would be more beneficial for your client to meet with
individuals on the NRC staff who have familiarity with the transaction and of what is required for
the staff's review.   We recommend that you contact Mr. Bill Von Till, Section Chief of the
Uranium Processing Section, Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards, to discuss the
licensing process and the NRC staff needs to make a licensing determination.  He can be
reached at (301) 415-0598 or email RWV@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

Catherine Marco
Legal Assistant for Commissioner Lyons

CC: Josephine Piccone
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